SAINS

South American Mission Society

WITH THANKS FROM GWEN AND MAGS SEPTEMBER 2011

Dear friends,
Greetings from a hot, sunny Paraguay. This last week has seen the
temperature go up from 4° to 40°

*Give thanks for the first of the talks for parents by the bishop, Sally
and Ronnie. Giving thanks for a good number of people attending and
for their interest. Pray for the second one on Sept 6th.

*Sept 5th — Heads away day for planning for next year, pray for wisdom
as we think ahead.

*Sept 21st Youth day, praying for all young people especially those in
school , that they might come to know Jesus as Lord and Saviour.
*Sports Days will be taking place at Surubii for the different areas of
school.

*Sept 26th to 30th Spring break in school. Pray for the 2 oldest classes
as they prepare for IGCSE’s and final exams. Pray that the staff might
get a rest before the last part of the year.

*Interviews with parents of new children for 2012 have now started.
Please pray that the right children will be selected for the nursery class
next year.

*Staffing 2012, for God's provision in supplying all our needs.We
especially need a trained primary teacher and a maths teacher for
GCSE level.

*Pray for the 6th formers as they come to the end of school that they
might look back and recognize God's hand on them over these last 15
yrs, and go on to serve Him wherever He calls them.

*Pray for preparations for Bishop Greg's visit in October. Events:-
October 3rd Staff retreat.

Oct 4th secondary retreat

Oct 5th meeting with parents and ex pupils.
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